Ore On Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301-1266

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

November 17, 2006

Holland and Knight, LLP
Attn: Charles P. Starkey
2300 U.S. Bancorp Tower
111 S.W. Fifth Avenue
Portland, Oregon 97204-3626

Reference: Application G-13815, Permit G-12363 and Transfer T-7219

The partial assignment by deed from Earl Stoller to Exit 282A Development Company, LLC
(formally known as Brugger Road, LL.C), has been recorded in the records of the Water
Resources Department. '

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
85320 covering the recording fee of $80.00 is also enclosed. Also enclosed, please find a refund
check in the amount of $20.00 for excess assignment fees.

Sincerely,

dls

Jerry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: Receipt 85320, refund check

‘cc: Watermaster 20
David E. Stoller and Pamela S. Stoller, Trustees of the Stoller Joint Revocable Trust
Data Center, OWRD
Water Availability
File



